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Quick, reliable Community Information at your fingertips!  Highlands  Monthly 

Events and Happenings will be posted on the District’s website on the 1st of every 
month.  If you wish to advertise a community event please email Tina at:  
tneurauter@highlands.ca 

 SEPTEMBER COMMUNITY CALENDAR 
Sept 4 - Council meeting, School House, 7pm 
Sept 10 - Committee of the Whole meeting, School House, 7pm 
Sept 14 & 28 - CRD Recycling Blue Box pickup 
Sept 8 -  Highlands Fling, Caleb Pike Ground,  12 - 5pm 
Sept 17 - Council meeting, School House, 7pm 
Sept 26 - CISC meeting, School House, 7pm 

PLEASE visit the District website, highlands.ca for detailed agenda information in advance of meetings 

LAST HIGHLANDS MARKET FOR 
2012 - SUNDAY, Sept 30th 

10am - 1pm, - Caleb Pike grounds,  
1589 Millstream Road 

The market takes place on Sunday,  
September 30, 2012.    
Buyers and sellers welcome, rain  
or shine!   
 Info:  Leslie, 250-474-3453          

2012 PROPERTY TAXES REMINDER 

This is a reminder that as of 4:00pm September 1, 2011 an  
additional 5% penalty will be added to any outstanding 2012  
property taxes.  Outstanding taxes that are in arrears (1 year 

overdue) and delinquent (2 years overdue) will continue to accrue daily  
interest at a rate set by the province. 
 

URGENT  
Property Taxes that are delinquent will be sold in a tax sale at 10:00am on 
Monday September 24, 2012 unless the delinquent taxes with interest are paid 
in full.  
 

If you have any questions regarding your taxes, please contact our office at  
250-474-1773.  Please note our office hours are 8:30am to 4:00pm. 
 

FIRE DEPARTMENT NEWS Highlands Volunteer Fire Department would like 
to remind residents to examine their address signs for visibility, including  
after dark.  The District’s fire fighters are trained as first responders. In the 
case of fire, medical or other 911 emergencies response time can  
become critically important. 
 

Address signs should have numerals that are about four inches in height in 
contrast colour to the background.  It is critical that numbers be readily  
visible from the road from all approaches as on many District roads  
emergency services will arrive from different directions. Check yours the next 
time you access your driveway; should there ever be an emergency at your 
address, both the emergency responders and your family will be glad you did. 
 

A reminder that the Fire Hazard Rating is currently at Extreme – no burning, 
indoors or out, is permitted at this time.  Check the signs located near each 
entrance to Highlands or visit the home page at <highlands.ca> for current 
information. 

http://www.highlands.bc.ca/

